
 
 
                            July 16, 2019 
 

Mr. D.E. Phillips, Jr., P.E.  
State Local Transportation Bureau Chief 
Alabama Department of Transportation  
1409 Coliseum Blvd. Room D-101 
Montgomery, Alabama 36110-2060 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Re: Project No. TBD 
      County Project No. TBD 
      FY 2020 HRRR Application Letter of Intent  
    Traffic Control Devices (Thermoplastic Striping) CR 112 from US-31 to AL/FL Line 
      Baldwin County 
 
This is to advise you of the Baldwin County Commission’s intent to apply for Federal 
funds for thermoplastic striping on the above referenced project. 
 
It is respectfully requested that the Alabama Department of Transportation notify the 
proper reviewing agencies to this effect. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Charles F. Gruber, Chairman 
Baldwin County Commission 
 
 
CG/jn 
 
cc:   Joey Nunnally  
        File 
 
ENCLOSURE(S) 
 


